
The New York State Department of Health is conducting a survey of the Medicaid Transportation 
Providers in New York State.  The Department is always looking for ways to improve Medicaid 
Transportation.  This survey is a great tool in finding ways to make positive changes for the 
program.  Please note all your contact information will be kept confidential and the survey will remain 
open until April 1, 2016.” 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NYSDOHMedicaidTranSurvey 
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